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New Jersey American Water (NJAWC) is currently working on several 
projects in Long Hill Township to update the local sewer infrastructure. 

Given the nature of the work and the multiple worksites, NJAWC has 
been unable to provide us with specific timelines for the projects within 

Hicks’ Tract. 

Because of the uncertainty of when equipment and trucks will be on the 
premises to complete the work, we have chosen to keep the park closed 
until everything is complete.  Once the project is finished and restoration 

is done, we will re-open the park to activities. 

Thank you for your understanding.  
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